

January 4th, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

As 2021 came to an end, the industry experienced an unprecedented shortage of blowing agent impacting the availability of closed cell foam. Raw material costs required to produce spray foam significantly inflated during this time. While we have been able to absorb costs in other products, Huntsman Building Solutions will be implementing a 14% increase in closed cell products and a 40% increase on our silicone coatings shipping on or after February 1st, 2022.

We appreciate your understanding and remain ready to assist you in supporting your business with world-class products, technical support and service. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Huntsman Building Solutions territory manager.

Best Regards,

Simon Baker

President, Huntsman Building Solutions